
School and College 
 

website: www.thriftwoodschool.com 
 

 

 

 

22nd November 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am writing to inform you about some staff changes that will be taking place at college.  These 
adjustments have been carefully planned to ensure a smooth transition and continuity in the high-quality 
education and support we provide for your child. 
 
Firstly, we are delighted to share that Mrs Clarissa Clarke has commenced her maternity leave.  We wish 
her all the very best as she embarks on this exciting new chapter of her life. 
 
In her absence, the following changes will be in effect: 
 
Mrs Janan Jereis will take on the role of leading the Hamilton Tutor Group, supported by our new teacher, 
Mr. Ken Forde. 
 
Mr Ken Forde will also be teaching Mrs Clarke's English lessons, as well as taking on some of Mrs. Jodie 
Brace's ICT lessons. 
 
In turn, Mrs. Jodie Brace will lead Mrs. Clarke's Duke of Edinburgh lessons. 
 
We are confident that these arrangements will provide stability for the students and maintain the high 
standards we strive for. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns about these changes, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
Thank you for your continued support as we work together to ensure the best outcomes for your child. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Lisa Walker 
College Lead 
 

 

 

 

 

Executive Headteacher - School & College: Mrs Georgina Pryke BSc (Hons) PGCE NPQH  
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